
 

THANK YOU for such a great year. We are so proud of our students and how much
they've all grown in their academics and faith. With such busy summer schedules, we
know how hard it is to make time for academic maintenance and that sometimes, our

Mass attendance can take a backseat to vacations, tournaments, and a hundred other
events! Let your children know how important both are by making them a priority over
the summer months ~ develop daily routines that include skill review and prayer time

and make efforts to find weekend Masses when away from home.
YOU are your child's first teachers and we are so grateful to be a part of their

educational and faith journeys. Have a safe and blessed summer! ~ Mrs. Hulscher

Our summer office hours will be 8:00-4:00, May 22nd - June 2nd (with the
exceptioin of scheduled meetings)

Mrs. Hulscher and Mrs. Ellis will be checking in to the office throughout the
summer and are always available at thulscher@ogknights.org or

bellis@ogknights.org

Year End Video - Enjoy!

https://youtu.be/_9fh2p6fGGk
https://www.ogknights.org/~board/home-announcements/post/school-fundraisers
https://www.oghs.ogknights.org/


Report Cards

Final report cards for the 2022-2023 school year will be mailed home mid-June. If you
do not receive your child’s report by June 30th, please contact the school office. Terra

Nova Assessment (3rd-6th) results will also be included.

READ READ READ

Looking for ways to prevent summer learning loss?
Siouxland Libraries offer a Summer Reading Program that offers incentives to

KEEP KIDS READING throughout the summer. Check it out!

Siouxland Library Summer Reading Program

End of the Year Reminders

Please make sure that your child's hot lunch account is at zero or above on thier last
day of school. If money is owed, your child's report card will be held until the account
has been handled. You may call (605)575-3356 to check on your child's balance.

Please also make sure that your 2022-2023 tuition account is paid. If money is owed,
your child's report card will be held until the account has been handled.

The "Lost and Found" will remain outside of the office for one week after school
is out before being taken to Goodwill. Please come take a look!

https://www.siouxlandlib.org/summer-reading-program


​Be sure to order before
May 31, 2023, and use

promo code: LEARNING2023
and you will get 10% off your

order of 3 or more 
​Summer Solutions books.

ORDER HERE

Upcoming Dates:
August 14th – Back to School Open House
August 17th – First Day of School

2023-2024 School Calendar

School Wish Lists

Student Handbook

Gift Card Program

Community Resource
Flyers

Here you can access resources from
across the community right from your
device! Click the link below to see all of
the available flyers!

Browse Resources

  

1610 S Marion Rd.
Sioux Falls, SD 57106

Tel: (605) 361-0021
Fax: (605) 361-0094

Email: thulscher@ogknights.org

 

www.smi.ogknights.org

 
      

http://summersolutions.net
https://files.constantcontact.com/1ddb6a58801/4524bee7-9c70-4d74-9aba-e03fa9de860d.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15Mh-joxp8QaSkisGqwILMgnDrk_xG29GVc0MgMrHiio/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10YW3DcytmhDXcrpJqIsKfSiIKIbG91JV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MfGr85d1JtFoi1FMASymWreHo4su8jhs/view?usp=sharing
https://www.ogknights.org/parents/community-resources
mailto:thulscher@ogknights.org
http://www.smi.ogknights.org
https://www.facebook.com/StMichaelSD
https://www.instagram.com/stmichaelelementary/
https://twitter.com/StMichaelSD


BEFORE YOU UNSUBSCRIBE!
If you are thinking of unsubscribing after reading this email, please note that the following offices use
the same email service and removing yourself from the list will remove you from ALL future contact
from the Bishop O'Gorman Catholic School System! Bishop O'Gorman Catholic Schools Central
Office, Bishop O'Gorman Catholic Schools Foundation, Elementary Schools, O'Gorman Junior
High, and O'Gorman High School all use the same service, so unsubscribing from this email will
remove you from our system completely! If you wish to only receive emails from certain offices,
please contact us and we will ensure that you are on the appropriate lists!

Bishop O'Gorman Catholic Schools Marketing | 3100 W 41st Street, Sioux Falls, SD 57105

Unsubscribe rkapperman@ogknights.org
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